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Thursday 13 March 2014

Dear Wyvern Parents and Carers

This year the Newtown Swans, a local AFL Club, have approached Wyvern House to provide the
opportunity for boys to play AFL in the Sydney Harbour competition.

Games are played on Saturday afternoons for Under 11s (born 2003) and on Sundays for boys aged
Under 12 (born 2002).

Home games and training are at Alan Davidson Oval, Sydney Park, Alexandria, about 5 minutes from
Wyvern.

Training has begun according to the following schedule:

Team Tuesday Wednesday Thursday
Ull 6:00—7:30 pm
U1z 5:00 - 6.30pm

The first games will be held on the weekend of 5 & 6 April 2014.

If your son is interested in playing please contact: Jon Dyster — Club President — Newtown Swans on
0407 490 793 or Sally Newman at newtownswansregistrar@hotmail.com Fees are $170 which
includes shorts, socks, guernsey on game day and insurance.

Please note: At times, the AFL game may clash with a school event, for example, Sport, Chapel,
Music or any part of the Newington co-curricular program. At these times, we understand that
students will be unable to play and must attend the school event.

We look forward to seeing you at the club!

Jon Dyster
President




